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School Notes

Student Directory and Family 

Resources for you!

We hope you received the updated 

electronic student directory on 
Sept. 3rd via email.


Teacher Treat sign-ups are here!

If you are interested in surprising 

our amazing teachers and 
assistants, please check out the 

link below. We thank you in 
advance for all the ways you help 
our school SHINE just by being 

you! Please email Amber Grider at 
amber@griderfamily.net for any 

questions. Thanks Amber!


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/
70A044BADAA2CA5FF2-teacher2


Or

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/

70A044BADAA2CA5FF2-thank


Save the Date

September — Bring your “Coins for a Cause” to donate 
to the Presbyterian Disaster Assistance fund in support 
of Haiti and Louisiana.

6th — 	 No School, Labor Day, per CCPS

7th —	 No School per CCPS

12th — 	VPC Family-Led Worship Service @10:00 a.m.

	 Fall Education Kick Off: Sunday school begins! 

13th — 	Monday Parent Team Meeting via ZOOM @ 9am

16th — 	No School, per CCPS, Yom Kippur


From the Parent Team

Join us for our first monthly Parent Team meeting on 

Monday, September 13th at 9:00 a.m. Please note, this 
was previously scheduled to be an in-person meeting at 

8:30 a.m., but will now be held via Zoom at 9:00 a.m. 
Look for the meeting link posted on Facebook. 


Hope to see you there!

For questions, please call or email Lindsey Manring at 

lindseymanring@gmail.com or 239-293-3609.


Technology Tip

Be sure to join our private Facebook group to get helpful 

updates and meet new friends. Search VLC Growing, 
Sharing, Caring. Then, head over to your child’s 

individual Facebook classroom.  


https://www.facebook.com/groups/vlcgrowingcaringsharing


Happy Birthday

September 2 – Mrs. Adrienne Tackett (PreK-4 Teacher) 
September 23 – Ms. Rachael Budd (PreK-2 Teacher)

Vanderbilt Presbyterian Church 

Fall Education Kick Off September 12th


A new season of Sunday School gets started during the 10:00 a.m. Family Worship 
service. Following Children’s Moment, we invite children and youth ages PreK-3 

through high school to study, serve, pray and play together. Our Nursery Ministry is 
also available beginning at 9:45 a.m. for infants and toddlers (birth through PreK-2) 
in Room 3 (Ms. Budd’s Classroom). Check your inbox on Saturdays for the weekly 

VPC Education Minute and join our VPC Kids & Families Facebook group for 
digital faith formation tools, news and events.


Contact Heather Mikes, Director of Christian Education, hmikes@vpcnaples.org.

From the Director

Dear Families,


I hope this newsletter finds you smiling. Although this school year has started off 
during a challenging time for our community, we are committed to working as a 
team and keeping each other safe and healthy. We appreciate your 
understanding and patience as we navigate through this together.


It is a joy, each and every day, to be here with your students. The hallways and 
classrooms are full of learning and love! We hope to keep you feeling connected 
and informed as best we can. Please feel free to share any questions or 
concerns you have with me.


	 	 	 	 	 Kind Regards, Jackie Elmer, Director 
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